From: Daniel FitzGreen

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 9:26 AM

To: Stevenson, Kirsten < Kirsten. Stevenson@hamilton.ca>

Subject: RE: police budget increase

Greetings,

Property taxes are increasing drastically to cover the cost of services in Hamilton and make up for the lack of support from the provincial government. A 10% increase in the police budget is a terrible idea. It is grossly disproportionate to the cuts nearly every other level of the public sector has had thrust upon them.

Regards,

Dan FitzGreen Ward 4